
Englewood Library Board of Trustees Meeting Notice 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq. and 

in consideration of Executive Order No. 103, issued by Governor Murphy on March 9, 2020, declaring a 
State of Emergency and a Public Health Emergency in the State of New Jersey, the Englewood Public 

Library does hereby notify the public that to protect the health, safety and welfare of our citizens while 

ensuring the continued functioning of government, the Englewood Library Board of Trustees meeting 
scheduled for October 19, 2020 at the Englewood Public Library, 31 Engle Street, Englewood, N.J. 07631, 

will be held TELEPHONICALLY via Zoom only.  Members of the public who wish to participate in the 
meeting may do so by clicking on the link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81759954298?pwd=bU93akhOUHNwRUdSSzRSaG9RQTQvUT09 or by dialing 1-646-876-
9923 and followed by the passcode 598654 at 7:30PM. Individuals calling into this number will be able to 

fully participate in the meeting, including providing public comment. A non-public dial-in number will be 

used if closed session is required.   
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81759954298?pwd=bU93akhOUHNwRUdSSzRSaG9RQTQvUT09

